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This is regressive for voters, will add to costs for voting and will lead to less people 

voting. Furthermore, every single voter irregularity is investigated, leaving to public 

trust in our voting system. Changing that would erode trust not increase it. To recap, 

this bill would add to costs and remove trust. This bill is folly. This should not pass.  


